Lode Tennis Club

The Sixteenth Annual General Meeting of the club
will be held at 7.30pm at 27 Station Road on Tuesday 18 September 2012

Agenda
1. Election of the Committee of Management

2. Matters arising from the minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on
22 September 2011.

3. Matters arising from the Chairman’s Report.

4. To receive the Treasurer’s Report

5. To set membership fees for the forthcoming year

6. A proposal from members that the online booking form be used instead of the paper

one at court side.

7. The proposal earlier in the year that some booking slots be changed to 1.5 hours
instead of 1 hour.

8. Ratification of changes to constitution document by Committee of Management
during the year.

9. Any Other Business

Chairmans’s Report
Your tennis club continues to thrive and the court is still maintained to a very high standard.

This year the club has again arranged a very successful 8 week course of tennis coaching, aimed
principally at juniors, and ongoing tennis camps (arranged independently by the coach) have also
proved very popular. Although a grant was received against the cost of last year’s coaching it
appears unlikely that one will be available for the current year’s coaching.

During the year, there have been several social events including a pot luck supper in February
and an open day in the summer.

A member has submitted a proposal that the online booking form should be used instead of the
paper booking form in the box at court side.

The questionnaire that was issued early in 2012 concerning changing the booking slots from 1
hour to 1.5 hours for part of the day was generally not completed correctly, or in some cases was
not completed at all, so the results were inconclusive. This proposal still needs to be considered
and a decision made.

Any suggestions regarding the management of the club and/or any improvements would be most
welcome.

Jeﬁc Kemps’cer Chairman



